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On behalf of the Management and

Staff of the Pharmacy Council of

Nigeria (PCN), I extend our

heartfelt greetings to our valued

stakeholders as we begin the month

of September 2025. At PCN, our

focus remains on strengthening the

structures that support excellence

in pharmaceutical practice and

protecting the health of the

Nigerian people

In recent weeks, our regulatory and enforcement initiatives have

continued to yield meaningful progress, reinforcing our role as

guardians of quality, integrity, and professionalism within the sector.

As we enter this new month, we look forward to deeper collaboration

with all stakeholders, confident that together we can drive sustained

growth, innovation, and trust in the pharmacy profession across Nigeria.
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That’s all for this month's update. We trust you found the information

insightful and look forward to your continued collaboration as we work

towards a safer and healthier Nigeria. We remain dedicated to upholding

the standards of the pharmacy profession and ensuring the well-being of

the public. Thank you for your unwavering support.


